
Update, July 31, 2020 

2020-2021 School Year 
We are very excited that we will be able to have traditional face to face instruction with our student in 
our physical buildings on Monday, August 31. We are asking all parents/guardians to go to our 
website at www.ridgewood.k12.oh.us and complete the student information survey.  The survey will 
help us better prepare and plan for the upcoming school year.  The survey will be available until 
August 4.  If you did not complete the survey, expect a phone call within the next week. 
 
Fall sports official start date is Saturday, August 1.  Our fall sports have been conditioning last several 
weeks and have adapted to the Restart guidelines.  I would like to personally thank all the coaches 
for their work and compliance. 
 
Ridgewood High School Marching Band just completed a successful band camp in the month of July.  
They will continue to practice and prepare for the upcoming season.  Thank you to John and Jennifer 
Lindig for all your work with our students. 
 
Online Back to school forms may now be completed.  You will find them on our district website at 
www.ridgewood.k12.oh.us.  You will find the OneView Parent Portal under Students/Parents.  Every 
parent/guardian will need to complete back to school forms online.  Parents/guardians of student 
athletes will also complete all the athletic forms online using the OneView Parent Portal.   
 
We would like to send a shout out and thank you to Operation Face Mask.  This group has donated 
over 600 face mask for our students.  We appreciate all the work for our students and community. 
 
We will have our modified schedule student groups (Level 3) available by August 14 for 
parents/guardians.  We will have an orientation for all our remote learning students during the week of 
August 24.  If you have any questions, please email me at mike.masloski@ridgewood.k12.oh.us or by 
phone at 740-545-7639. 
 

Building Hours and Restrictions  
We are restricting visitors to all buildings at this time. If you need anything, please call your child’s 
school building or central office.  If no one answers, please leave a voicemail.   
 
Ridgewood Elementary School 740-545-5312 
Ridgewood Middle School  740-545-6335 
Ridgewood High School  740-545-6345 
Ridgewood Local Schools  740-545-7639 
 
Calendar of Events   

 Students first day for ’20-’21 school year  August 31 

 9th grade DC trip:     Spring 2021 

 RHS NY City trip:     Spring 2021 

Everything is subject to change.  We will reassess the calendar of events weekly. 
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